






     As you may know, Missouri Community Betterment is partially funded through
NAP (Neighborhood Assistance Plan) Tax Credits.  We are gearing up to submit
another 3 year NAP application and would appreciate your assistance in providing
useful data to strengthen our submittal.
You can click on the Facebook link above or wait to receive an e-mail soon from
SurveyMonkey requesting your input. I t consists of 4 questions and will only take a
minute of your time.  We thank you for your time!


